
 

St. Ninian’s Primary School 

 

‘Ninian News’ 

Weeks beginning  13th and 20th January 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Mon 13
th

 Jan Pre-school eye test for Nursery pupils 

Tues 14
th

 Jan P4 Class Mass @ 9.30 in St Philip’s 
P2 & P3 Library visits 
Mrs Roy out today at God’s Loving Plan training session 
Glee after school club 3-4.15pm 
Parent Council Meeting @ 6.30pm – All welcome! 

Wed  15
th

 Jan Meeting for P4 Communion parents @ 7pm in St Peter’s 
CPM Meetings in school 

Thurs 16
h
 Jan CPM Meetings in school 

P1/3/7 Dental Inspections in school 
Mrs Smith out @ ELC QA session for HTs 

Fri  17
th

 Jan HT Assembly @ 10 
First Hot Chocolate Friday of 2020 
Staff retreat 1-3 with Father Kenneth 
Basketball Festival 2-4@ Deans Community High School 

Sun 19
th

 Jan Rite of Illumination  for P3 Reconciliation pupils @ 9.30 in St 
Philips church 

Mon 20
th

 Jan
 

New student teacher Ms Corio joins us in P6 
Glee Workshop @ 9am /Star-steppers/Arts & Crafts after school clubs 

Tues 21
th

 Jan P3/4 and P4 Library visit 
Lunch time homework club starts 
Irish dance/Glee/Art & Craft clubs after school 

Wed 22
nd

 Jan Lunch time Reading club starts 
Basketball after school club 
Mrs Smith @ Cluster HT meeting PM 

Thurs 23
rd

 Jan Mini football/Art & Craft clubs after school 
LIFT Launch to parents of P1 pupils @ 9am/Nursery 11.30&1.15 

Friday 24
th

 
Jan

 
P5/6 Scottish Celebration showcase -11am 
Mrs Keegan off today/Mrs Caskie in class 

Sunday 26
th

 
Jan 

Presentation of the Creed for all Communion pupils @ St 
Philips 9.30am 

 

Family Learning opportunities this term at St 

Ninian’s include: 

Thursday 23
rd

 Jan – LIFT Launch ( Language is 

Fun Together) for P1 parents @ 9am and for 

Nursery parents at 11.30 & 1.15 

Friday 7
th

 February – Family Toast and Tea at 

8.40am followed by Ninian’s Natter 

Friday 27
th

 March – Family Lenten Retreat 1-

2.30pm 

Friday 4
th

 April - Family Toast and Tea at 8.40am 

followed by Stay, Play and Learn Outdoors at 

9am 

Friday 24
th

 Jan P5/6 Showcase – Scottish/Burns 

Celebration  

Mr John Swinney the Depute First Minister will 

be joining us on Thursday 30
th

 Jan to celebrate 

Mrs Purdie’s HT Award success. 

 

Wishing all our St Ninian’s parents, carers and families a very 

happy new year.  I hope that 2020 is great year for everyone. 

From Mrs Smith and the St Ninian’s Staff team 

 

School Uniform 

We are asking for your support in ensuring that 

pupils come to school dressed in their school 

uniform.  Black jeans/leggings are not part of our 

dress code but are being worn by some of our 

older pupils.  We would also urge all pupils to 

ensure that they have a PE kit on their allocated 

class PE days and indoor shoes particularly 

during this winter period.  Thank you for your 

support with this. 

Christmas dinner 

We plan to have a dress down day on 

Friday 28th November where we are 

asking pupils to bring in a donation for 

our school fair.  No football strips or PJs.  

Thank you!   

 


